
04/04/2019 

MS Taylor Bliss Henaghan 
- 213 Balgowlah RD 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
T.blisshenaghan@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

I urge you to consider fully the ecological impacts this proposal will have. Currently there is a 
patch of bush enabling dispersal and flow of native populations, however if this development 
occurs the wildlife corridor will be obstructed. Habitat fragmentation is a significant threat to our 
native biota, and opportunities to protect what is left should be taken. 

Sent: 4/04/2019 9:40:24 AM
Subject: Online Submission


